From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 2:46 PM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Ordinance 23-0673 Homeless ban

From: Norah Fimple <fimplenorah@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 2:44 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Ordinance 23-0673 Homeless ban

Some people who received this message don't often get email from fimplenorah@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Members of City Council,

My name is Norah Fimple. | am writing to you to oppose ordinance 23-0673 that criminalizes
homelessness in public spaces. Being houseless does not make a person evil or a threat. What makes a
person evil is criminalizing an issue without addressing the root of the problem. The homeless crisis in La
Crosse should not be an issue swept under the rug. This ordinance fixes literally nothing. If you take the
time to listen, there are great ideas to solve this issue. There are revenue-generating events like the
WIAA track, Riverfest, Oktoberfest, etc. That money can and should be invested into the community.

The fact is that no one wants to be homeless. It should not be criminal for a person to be in a situation
that they cannot help.

Thank you for taking the time to read this.
Norah Fimple



